
From: Raye Felder <RayeFelder@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/27/2014 1:18:40 PM 
Subject: Raye's Desk

This morning the Senate gave third reading to HB 4527 that will make the day after thanksgiving a day of recognition 
for Veteran's spouses and children.
If the Governor would be so kind as to schedule a signing of this legislation, my veterans would like to attend. They 
have worked for years to get this done and on the house floor we recognized one of our own Herb Jones, returned 
after deployment. I would like to be sure his wife and their 3 children have an opportunity to attend.
Thanks, you are always so helpful,

Raye Felder
South Carolina House of Representatives 
District 26
RayeFelder@schouse.gov

If you DO NOT want to receive updates from me, please reply with "REMOVE" in the subject line.
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